
 
 

Happy Passover, 

 

We want to ensure that our community is aware of resources available on campus to support students during 
Passover (Sundown on April 5-13, 2023) 

• UVM Dining has a certified kosher kitchen located in Redstone Dining. Hot kosher meals are served 
Sunday - Thursday from 5P - 7:30P. If you would like a kosher meal, please inform your cashier who will 
hand you a receipt for you to pick up your meal at the kosher station.  

o Please note, in observance of Passover, the Kosher Kitchen at Redstone Dining will be closed 
on 4/5, 4/6 and 4/11-4/13.  

o Pre-packaged Vermont Kosher meals are available for sale at Redstone Market, The Davis 
Center Marketplace and University Marche, payable with Retail Points, or credit/debit. If you 
would like to use a Meal Exchange swipe for a Vermont Kosher meal during Passover, you will 
need to contact our Dietitian at Ania.Egan@uvm.edu to set up.  

o Please note, there will not be prepackaged to-go Vermont Kosher meals in retail units on 4/7. 

Additionally, UVM Dining will provide the following accommodations during Passover: 

• Matzo, Vegetarian Matzo Ball Soup, and Coconut Macaroons (contain dairy), will be available 
throughout the week in the dining halls and most retail locations, upon request from a 
supervisor or sous chef. 

• Pre-packaged Passover-friendly meals will be available in the traditional dining halls, upon 
request. Students should ask to speak with a sous chef to order.  

o The meal will include certified kosher chicken, starchy vegetable (potato/sweet 
potato/winter squash), and a vegetable of the day.  Please note, these items are made in 
a regular kitchen, not a Passover or kosher-certified kitchen.  

• Simple Servings and Four at Redstone Dining (our allergen stations) will remove pork containing 
dishes from their menu for the duration of Passover.  

• Students may request sandwiches to be made on Matzo in UVM Dining retail dining locations. 

• Our nutrition signage and online menus list major food allergens, but do not provide full 
ingredient lists. For additional information, visit the Religious Accommodations drop-down at 
go.uvm.edu/diningnutrition. 

o If you have questions about specific ingredients in a dish, please ask to speak to a sous 
chef and they will provide the recipe or food label. 

If you have questions or need additional dietary accommodations, please contact the UVM Dining Registered 
Dietitian at Ania.Egan@uvm.edu.  
 

Additional Campus Resources:  

• Hillel offers additional meal and snack offerings. For more information visit www.uvmhillel.org or on 
Instagram @uvmhillel. 

•  The UVM Interfaith Center (400 South Prospect) will have Passover-friendly Kosher snack packs, while 
supplies last. They are open Monday-Friday, 8:30a.m.-10p.m. 
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